
AN INVITATION TO MEMBERS OF THE  
INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY OF CERAMICS FROM  
THE FIRST INDIAN CERAMICS TRIENNALE  BREAKING GROUND 2018  

 
 
Members of the International Academy Of 
Ceramics are cordially invited to visit the first 
Indian Ceramics Triennale, Breaking Ground 2018 
which opens on the 31st of August 2018 and runs 
until 18th November 2018, at the magnificent 
Jawahar Kala Kendra in Jaipur.  
 

45 Indian and international artists, will each present  
a project that showcases and encourages 
alternative, experimental, experiential, and site-
specific, clay-based practices beyond the confines 
of the gallery. Through adjunct exhibitions, 
symposia and a lively program  
of workshops conducted by eminent artists, it will 
bring to fore contemporary ceramic practices, 
encourage audience participation and open new 
avenues for discourse.  
 

The Jawahar Kala Kendra, with its ample open 
courtyards and spaces presents an exceptional and 
inspiring venue. Designed by India’s celebrated 
architect Charles Correa, the site affords an 
opportunity to work in a variety of scales and a 
unique architectural context. 
 

A two-day symposium on September 1st & 2nd  
will follow the inauguration of the triennale. The 
symposium provides a platform for critical 
engagement, debates and discussion of 
contemporary ceramics, the larger context in which 
it operates, and its future; we will explore clay in 
relation to technology, politics, new media and  
art history.  
 

We look forward to welcoming members of IAC to  
this first iteration of the Indian Ceramics Triennale,  
Breaking Ground 2018 in Jaipur. 

 
Please contact us at: 
Email:      indianceramicstriennale@gmail.com 
Website:  www.indianceramicstriennale.com 

 


